
 
 

 

 

An unlicensed home-based Care 4 Kids provider who gets a Family Child Care 

License with the Office of Early Childhood’s (OEC) Division of Licensing will 

receive a one-time $500 bonus after 12 months of service. Payment to the provider 

will be separate from their Care 4 Kids payments. 

 

Who can get the One-Time $500 License Bonus? 

A provider must: 

• Have been a Care 4 Kids unlicensed Family Child Care provider on 

or after July 1, 2013. 

• Received a Family Child Care License from the OEC on or after July 

1, 2013. The provider must hold the license in good standing for at 

least 12 months. 

• Have provided 12 cumulative months of Care 4 Kids care. The 12 

months can include both when the provider was unlicensed and 

licensed. 

 

How to apply for the One-Time OEC License Bonus? 

• Providers meeting the criteria above need to fill out and submit the 

OEC One-Time License Bonus Application to Care 4 Kids. 

Click here to print form 
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https://www.ctcare4kids.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/500LicenseBonusApplication.English.pdf

